Aoife Brennan

From: Coordinator < coordinator @cdatf.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 24 February 2021 10:26

To: Aoife Brennan

Subject: Re: LPNC Area Committee Meeting Item 68826

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

That's great Aoife. May would be good.

Thanks

Trevor Bissett
Coordinator
Clondalkin Drug & Alcohol Task Force

Unit A1 Weatherwell Business Park Clondalkin Dublin 22

Phone: 01 457 9445 / 086 0401375 Email: <u>coordinator@cdatf.ie</u>



From: Aoife Brennan <abrennan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 24 February 2021 10:11 **To:** Coordinator <coordinator@cdatf.ie>

Subject: LPNC Area Committee Meeting Item 68826

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

HI Trevor,

Thank you for your replay, I have checked with our ACM coordinator and it is suggested that maybe May will work. I can write to again nearer the time if you wish, our LPNC Meetings are held the 2nd last Tuesday of every Month.

Kind Regards Aoife

Hi Aoife

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you. Would it be possible to attend a later meeting? I'm relatively new to the area and due to restrictions haven't been able to meet most of the funded projects in the LPNC area yet. I feel I could represent the issues presenting more fully at a later date.

Regards,

Trevor Bissett Coordinator Clondalkin Drug & Alcohol Task Force

Unit A1 Weatherwell Business Park Clondalkin Dublin 22 Phone: 01 457 9445 / 086 0401375

Email: coordinator@cdatf.ie



From: Aoife Brennan abrennan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Sent: Friday 19 February 2021 12:15 **To:** Coordinator <<u>coordinator@cdatf.ie</u>>

Subject: RE: LPNC Area Committee Meeting Item 68826

Hi Trever,

The ACM is (Area Committee Meeting) for Councillors and Managers to respond to any questions raised . LPNC (Lucan Palmerstown and North Clondalkin) is the area of which the councillors are responsible for . When responding back to an item sent requesting attendance or questions to be answered , it must be done in a manner that you would be happy if Published , the Councillors would usually request to see any correspondence sent in writing .

I hope this has been helpful to you and if you need any further questions please ask I would be happy to help.

Kind Regards Aoife From: Coordinator < coordinator@cdatf.ie>
Sent: Friday 19 February 2021 11:02

To: Aoife Brennan **Subject:** Re: LPNC Area Committee Meeting Item 68826

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Aoife

Jennifer Clancy has left the CDATF. I am the new coordinator of the CDATF. I am still reading myself in here but

would like to help if I can. Forgive my ignorance but could fill me in please on what exactly the LPNC does and any further information you feel might be helpful in delivering a useful input to your committee?

Regards,

Trevor Bissett Coordinator Clondalkin Drug & Alcohol Task Force

Unit A1 Weatherwell Business Park Clondalkin Dublin 22

Phone: 01 457 9445 / 086 0401375 Email: coordinator@cdatf.ie



From: Aoife Brennan <abrennan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>

Sent: Thursday 11 February 2021 10:23 **To:** Coordinator <<u>coordinator@cdatf.ie</u>>

Subject: LPNC Area Committee Meeting Item 68826

Attn Jennifer Clancy Coordinator.

Dear Ms Clancy,

At a recent meeting of the LPNC Area Committee, a motion was passed to invite your organisation to a future meeting

of the committee:-

At a recent meeting of the LPNC Area Committee, a motion was passed to invite your organisation to a future Meeting of the committee:-

That this Area Committee invites the Clondalkin Drug and Alcohol Task Force to address the Committee on the work they are undertaking in the Lucan and Palmerstown Fonthill Areas, and the challenges being faced by them.

The dates of the next meeting are 23rd March 2021. Your early reply would be appreciated. Kind Regards

Aoife Brennan
Staff Officer
Admin/Meeting
Land Use Planning and transportation
The dates of the next meeting are 23rd March 2021. Your early reply would be appreciated.
Kind Regards
Aoife Brennan
Staff Officer
Admin/Meeting
Land Use Planning and transportation

Kind Regards

Aoife Brennan
Staff Officer
Admin/Meeting
Land Use Planning and transportation



The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software.

Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh an dlí de. Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Ní ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, dáileadh ná aon ghníomh eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearraí Frithvíreas.



The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software.

Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh an dlí de. Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Ní ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, dáileadh ná aon ghníomh eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus

d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearraí Frithvíreas.

Kind Regards

Aoife Brennan
Staff Officer
Admin/Meeting
Land Use Planning and transportation



The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software.

Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh an dlí de. Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Ní ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, dáileadh ná aon ghníomh eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearraí Frithvíreas.